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Garba with Your Ward — A Joyful Navratri Celebration

Dear Parents,

We are delighted to invite you to a special “Garba with Your Ward” event — a
celebration of togetherness, tradition, and joy. Dance hand-in-hand with your
children, create cherished memories, and embrace the vibrant colours of Navratri.

This initiative aims to strengthen the parent—child bond, encourage cultural
traditions, and spread festive cheer through a lively and interactive session.

Event Details:

- Date: Saturday, 27th September 2025

» Dress Code: Colourful Navratri Attire

« Confirmation: Kindly confirm your participation in the WhatsApp Group on
or before 15" September 2025.

« Timings: Will be shared after receiving confirmations, based on the number
of participants.

Note :

» Parents are requested to carry sufficient drinking water for themselves and their
wards, as children may feel thirsty after the energetic dance.

» Food stalls will also be available at the venue — we welcome you to enjoy them
and make the event even more delightful.

Let us come together to celebrate Navratri in its true spirit — with joy, colours, and
cultural vibrance!

Warm regards,
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Hema Nair

Officiating Principal




